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January 12, 2012 
Circular No.  SBP-GSF-0006-2012 
 
 
General Manager 
 
        Subject: Somalia and Eritrea 
 

Dear General Manager: 

For relevant purposes, this Superintendency would like inform you that at its 6596th 
session on 29 July 2011, the United Nations Security Council Committee adopted 
resolution 2002 (2011) reaffirming its previous resolutions and statements of its 
President concerning the situation in Somalia and Eritrea. 

For further knowledge about this document, please visit the following URL address: 

http://www.un.org/es/comun/docs/index.asp?symbol=s/res/2002%20(2011)&referer=/s
panish/&Lang=E 

     
Sincerely yours, 

 

Alberto Diamond R. 
Superintendent 
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